
Mini Rugby 2023/2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a great start to our P6 and P7 mini rugby club on Thursday afternoons. It 

has been fantastic to see so many enthusiastic players out enjoying the sport. Over the 

next few weeks we will be gradually introducing contact to the sessions, in order to 

facilitate this safely we will have to alternate the weeks that P6 and P7 attend.  P6 will 

therefore attend on Thursday 9th November with P7 then attending the following week, 

Thursday 16th November. Each year group will then attend on alternate weeks for the 

rest of the term.  

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

 

Mr Masters 

(Mini Rugby Teacher) 

 

 


